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Lausanne, 1st August 2022 
Prot. no. 145/2022/GAD/SA/sfs 
by mail only 

To: World Skate National Federations 
 

 
 

 
RE: Confirmation of the World Skate Games 2022 – Argentina 

 

Dear President, Dear Secretary General, 
 

Following-up to our letter dated 25th July 2022, I hereby inform you that I received an official letter from the 
Minister of Sports and Tourism of Argentina (here attached) confirming that the World Skate Games 2022 will be 

held in Argentina as scheduled. 

 
A coordinated activity is currently being carried out between the National Government and the jurisdictions in 

which competitions will be held, namely the Province of San Juan, the Autonomous City of Buenos Aires, and the 
Municipality of Vicente Lòpez, with the continuous support and supervision by World Skate, with the aim to ensure 

that the World Skate Games are held according to the international standards required. 
 

In the last few days, the Task Force of World Skate (whom I personally thank) worked uninterruptedly by keeping 

continuous contacts and holding meetings at all levels with Argentina to monitor the situation and allow to make 
the best possible decision for athletes, National Federations and the Organizing Committee. 

 
I wish to particularly thank Minister Matías Lammens for his sensibility, his support and the guarantees provided on 

behalf of the Government of Argentina. 

 
The economic difficulties in Argentina remain, but we hope that the World Skate Games will represent an injection 

of enthusiasm and faith to a Country that is so important at an international level. 
 

Last, but not least, I wish to thank you, our National Federations, for your understanding, patience, and support in 

these days. 
 

I wish to seize this opportunity to also confirm that the Congress of World Skate will be held on October 30th, as 
scheduled. 

 
In the next few days, you will receive updated information on the Competition Schedule, Accommodation, 

Transportation and all the other details that will allow you to organize at best your participation in the World Skate 

Games 2022. 
 

See you in Argentina! 
 

Best regards 

 
 

        
               Sabatino Aracu 


